**Subject:** FW: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

**Attachments:** Support Letter - 6461 hillcrest.jpg

From: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 1:25 PM

To: Legislative Services < legislativeservices@princegeorge.ca>

Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

From: City of Prince George < noreply@princegeorge.ca >

**Sent:** Monday, October 28, 2024 2:52 PM **To:** cityclerk < cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>

Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form



# Written Comments Submission Form

Submitted on Mon, 10/28/2024 - 14:52

### **Contact Info**

#### **Contact Info**

Ryan Hemmerich 6374 Hillcrest place Prince Geroge



For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) VP100671 (6374 Hillcrest Place) - Meeting Date: November 4, 2024

#### Comments

I have added a another letter in support of the VP100671

**Supporting Documents** 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the send know the content is safe.	der and

• Support Letter - 6461 hillcrest.jpg

Dear Neighbors,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an application I am planning to submit for a Developmental Variance Permit for my property located at 6374 Hillcrest Place. The purpose of this permit is to allow for the construction of a garage in my backyard.

I understand that any changes to our neighborhood can raise questions and concerns, and I want to assure you that I have carefully considered the implications of this project. The proposed garage will not only enhance the functionality of my property but will also complement the aesthetics of our neighbourhood.

I would greatly appreciate your support. By signing below, you indicate your approval of my request for the variance permit. Your support will demonstrate to the local governing body that this development is in the collective interest of our neighborhood.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this in more detail, please feel free to reach out to me at (250)612-1266 or ryan@datoff.com I am more than happy to listen to any concerns you may have.

Thank you for considering this request.

Sincerely,

Ryan Hemmerich

## Support for Developmental Variance Permit Application

We, the undersigned neighbors, support Ryan Hemmerich's application for a Developmental Variance Permit regarding the construction of a garage at 6374 Hillcrest Place.